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NEEL-SCHAFFER 

Date: March 25, 2024 

The Honorable Congressman Trent Kelly 
2243 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, DC, 20515-2401 

Dear Congressman Kelly, 

It is my pleasure to write a letter in support of the proposed infrastructure priorities being 
submitted for legislative consideration for the City of WestPoint, MS. Mayor Rodrick Bobo 
and the Board of Selectmen have continuing forethought and sincere desire to enhance the 
standard of living and public safety for the residents of West Point. The eiected officials, their 
staff, and employees have worked tirelessly to improve aged, deteriorating infrastructure and 
improve public safety. Necessary improvement cost cannot be supported with local taxpayer 
funds alone. However, the community can certainly do so with the excellent support and 
resources provided through state and federal levels. 

The city's three (3) top priorities for consideration for this legislative session are: 

1. Water and sewer infrastructure
2. City wide cameras/school safety measures
3. Community Center/Storm Shelter

In conclusion, I fully support the efforts of the City of West Point as they seek federal funding 
to support a program designed to benefit all the residents of their community. 

Sincerely, 

Stanley J. Spradling, P.E. 

P: 662.494.7101 

7085 US-45A I P.O. Drawer 1078 

West Point, MS 39773 

www.neel-schaffer.com 
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TheFirst 
�IAIN OFFICE 

6480 Highway 98 West 
Hattiesburg, MS 39402 

601.268.8998 

Date: 03/25/2024 

The Honorable Congressman Trent Kelly 
2243 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, DC, 20515-2401 

Dear Congressman Kelly, 

It is my pleasure to write a letter in support of the proposed infrastructure priorities being 
submitted for legislative consideration for the City of WestPoint, MS. Mayor Rodrick Bobo 
and the Board of Selectmen have continuing forethought and sincere desire to enhance the 
standard ofliving and public safety for the residents of West Point. The elected officials, their 
staff, and employees have worked tirelessly to improve aged, deteriorating infrastructure and 
improve public safety. Necessary improvement cost cannot be supported with local taxpayer 
funds alone. However, the community can certainly do so with the excellent support and 
resources provided through state and federal levels. 

The city's three (3) top priorities for consideration for this legislative session are: 

1. Water and sewer infrastructure
2. City wide cameras/school safety measures
3. Community Center/Storm Shelter

In conclusion, I fully support the efforts of the City of West Point as they seek federal funding 
to support a program designed to benefit all the residents of their community. 

Sincerely 

q�� 
Justin Green 

Branch Manager 

THEFIRSTBANK.COM 







5265 South Frontage Road - P.O. Box 351- Columbus, MS 39703 - (662) 327-8900 

March 25, 2024 

The Honorable Congressman Trent Kelly 
2243 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, DC, 20515-2401 

Dear Congressman Kelly, 

It is my pleasure to write a letter in support of the proposed infrastructure priorities being 
submitted for legislative consideration for the City of WestPoint, MS. Mayor Rodrick Bobo 
and the Board of Selectmen have continuing forethought and sincere desire to enhance the 
standard of living and public safety for the residents of West Point. The elected officials, their 
staff, and employees have worked tirelessly to improve aged, deteriorating infrastructure and 
improve public safety. Necessary improvement cost cannot be supported with local taxpayer 
funds alone. However, the community can certainly do so with the excellent support and 
resources provided through state and federal levels. 

The city's three (3) top priorities for consideration for this legislative session are: 

1. Water and sewer infrastructure
2. City wide cameras/school safety measures
3. Community Center/Storm Shelter

In conclusion, I fully support the efforts of the City of West Point as they seek federal funding 
to support a program designed to benefit all the residents of their community. 

Sincerely, 

CEO/General Manager 






